Major points from the Committee Meeting 19" December 2020

Social enjoyment: Congratulations on Xmas party. NYD event agreed. Ongoing Friday games
agreed to be $2 but without any raffles. $5 Saturday fee to recommence from 8% January.
Coaching plan to be developed.

Enjoying the game: New schedules were confirmed for when CPC is to host competitions.
Agreed to indicate interest to PFA of CPC hosting the Nationals from 2023. Details of the
‘Social Under Lights’ were advised.

Membership Drive: Initial briefing of Members scheduled for early January.

Piste Improvement: Working bee first week of January to tidy up pistes and fix stringlines.

Noticeboard: Approvals from JMC and Coincil received. Cupboard design in planning.
Completion due for 7" February competition.

Return to Play: Agreed a roster of Committee Members is needed to ensure the Club is
open to play as scheduled.

Membership application: With the anticipated influx of new members the related
procedures need reinforcing as they have become lax.

AOB: JP thanked for his generous donation, suitable recognition to be considered. A photo
gallery of existing members with their names to be reviewed at the next meeting as this will
be a real help to newly joined members.



